

Thursday 19th May 2022 – 7.30pm-9pm

Clarkston Hall – Lesser hall and on Zoom

Agenda Item	Minute	Action
Welcome, members	Victoria welcome everyone to the meeting	
present and		
apologies	Present	
	Victoria Pearson (VP), Bronwen Livingstone (BL), Graham	
	Keany (GK), Jim Boyle (JB), Martin Armitage (MA), Joanna	
	Teuton (JT), Catriona Milosevich (CM), Duncan Scott (DS),	
	David McDonald (DM), Siobhan McGuinness (SM)	
	Apologies	
	John Boyle, Margaret Corrie, Bob Shaw, Cllr Kate Campbell	
	In Attendance	
	Vincent McCulloch – ERC community council liaison officer,	
	Councillor Katie Pragnell, Councillor Annette Ireland, Jim	
	Densham, Rebecca Brown	
	Andy Dick – Get to Zero Manager, ERC	
Climate	The Chair welcomed Andy Dick from ERC to the meeting. Andy	
presentation and	presented the attached	
discussion	PDF	
	Get to Zero, NeSt.pdf	
	There will be a public consultation in September 2022 and	
	there will be a call for bodies to be involved in a Climate	
	Partnership to help with the strategy.	
	Discussion was held following the presentation and some	
	points of note include:	
	Community engagement for local transport strategy is planned.	
	Some of the area is Conservation so needs considered.	
	20 minute neighbourhood important to residents.	
	Inclusion of all needs considered, finding balance to ensure all	
	population involved.	
	ERC could consider creating a reliable information page as	
	difficult to find best information for home energy	
	improvements.	
Police liaison update	No police present at meeting and report not yet received.	
	Will invite to next meeting in June.	

Minutes from	Some discussion around length of minutes from meeting in	
previous meeting	April as longer than usual.	
agreed	Noted that difficult to shorten by VP and V McCulloch without	
	losing some important detail.	
	Minutes from April accepted as correct, proposer BL and	
	seconded by DM.	
Outstanding actions	Overlee hydro - feeling that if applicant is still wishing support	SM to email
from previous	then can invite to next meeting. Noted this has been an	
meeting	outstanding item for some time.	
	Leaflet – Outreach subgroup will press on with this. DM will	DM/VP
	take forward design and VP will do costs to present at next	,
	meeting.	
	Expenses process – JT and GK will take forward as new term	JT/GK
	UK parliamentary boundaries letter – members believe this	
	consultation is closed so no action required.	
Financial	Account signatories to be updated. JT will meet with GK and	JT
matters/treasurer	confirm plan – likely office bearers to be signatories	
update		
Councillor update	The new councillors for the ward were welcomed and	
	congratulated on their success.	
	Cllr Ireland advised that further work is now completed on	
	dropped kerbs and bollards at the junction of Linnpark Avenue	
	and Clarkston Road. The first stage of clearing the felled trees	
	in Overlee Park now complete, awaiting Scottish Water and Network Rail to finalise details for next stage. There is a	
	proposal to look at Clarkston Road as a potential for cycle lane	
	development – funding application to Sustrans to be done for	
	July.	
	Cllr Pragnell advised that the area of Clarkston, Netherlee and	
	Williamwood is due to have a "Local Action Plan" review and	
	the aim for starting is October 2022. The 1 st Stamperland	
	Guides have secured new premises after Stamperland Church	
	closes.	
Subgroups	Road Safety and Public Transport	
Roads Safety	Letter to ERC drafted and to be sent based on agreed	
and Public	priorities.	
Transport	Priority areas identified and this will be shared with local	
 Social 	organistions.	
media/webs	Nil new re public transport.	
ite	Subgroup wishing to raise awareness in community through	
Outreach	both Outreach and Social Media groups. Agreement from	
	both subgroups that happy to post/display any content	
	received from the Road Safety and Public Transport group.	
	Social Media/Website	
	Local engagement with social media on Facebook and Twitter.	
	Website development ongoing. Plan to close obsolete	

	facebook page. Suggestion of polls to increase engagement – some examples included 20mph limit, climate change and use of noticeboard.	
	Outreach Leaflet covered as above. Discussion around whether a need for a noticeboard at Netherlee Primary – VP will follow up on where previous noticeboard is. There is a noticeboard in the grounds of Stamperland Church – VP to enquire about possible Community Council use	VP
Support for Ukrainian refugees in our area	ERC have been in contact and "Voluntary Action" also keen to engage with NeSt. Some discussion around what the community council role will be – willing to be involved as necessary.	
AOB	NeSt social event ideas SM suggested that an idea for community engagement and potential fundraising could include a social event. Public liability insurance is in place. All members to consider for next meeting	All
	Printer Vincent McCulloch informed the members that the printer donated by BS is a concern for Health and Safety due to it's weight being 22kg. Agreement from all members to relinquish. Vincent will email BS to sort collection/delivery	
	SM proposed using projector at future meetings to help reduce paper use. Agreed by members. Email of agenda/minutes is enough and projector for at the meetings. SM to email facilities to arrange	SM
	Jim Densham advised he has started a campaign to have a cycle lane to Williamwood High School. General support from members. Cycle lanes to schools is in the ERC Active Transport plan. Vincent advised could consider associate membership for Jim and Rebecca if helpful.	
Close	Next meeting – 16 th June 7pm in Clarkston Hall	